Yew Tree Community School Foundation Stage Newsletter September 2018

Hello!

Hello from all the Foundation Stage staff. The children are settling in well to their new environment and are busy exploring all the activities around the unit. If you have any worries or concerns, please let one of us know. The best time to speak to us is after school.

Topic

Our topic this half term is "All About Me.' We will be talking about our families and ourselves. We will be reading some familiar stories such as:

- Dear Zoo
- We're Going on a Bear Hunt
- There was an Old Lady Who Swallowed a Fly
- Brown Bear, Brown Bear, What Do You See?
- Polar Bear, Polar Bear, What Do You Hear?

All of these stories are available to watch and listen to on YouTube at home.

Homework

Please could you send in a photograph or a picture of your child doing something they enjoy with their family or friends. We can create a homework wall with all of the lovely pictures.

Reminders

Please remember to write your child's name in their jumper and their coat. It is a big help to us.

Your child needs wellies to use in the outdoor classroom. Please send them into school as soon as you can.

Please let us know if your child is going to be picked up from school by a different adult.

